
Board of Education Information 
To:​   Board of Education 

From:  Matt Rich 

Date:​  September 11, 2025 

Re:​   Employment of Soccer Coach - Cameron Rich 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to employ Cameron Rich as a Middle School 
Soccer Coach for the 2025 Fall Season at a rate of $20 per hour.    

 
Background: 
Cameron is a recent graduate of Lake Forest College with a Bachelors of Science in Data 
Science & Politics. He played a variety of club soccer experiences growing up including 4 years 
with the Chicago Magic program. We are excited to have Cameron as a coach for our middle 
school soccer team. 
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